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Facsimile: (902) 569-5000

May 4, 2016

Falun Dafa Association of Canada

Congratulations on the occasion of the 24™ anniversary of Falun Dafa’s
introduction to the public.

| wish you every success with your celebrations throughout the month of May,
and | commend the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for their effort to build a
more peaceful and understanding society.

| wish you continued success in your endeavours.

Sincerely,

David Dunphy, CA
Mayor

A Town of Beauty and Opportunity



